
National Grid would like to hear your views on our proposals for North 
Humber to High Marnham, a proposed new high voltage electricity 
transmission line running between a new substation at Birkhill Wood 
in East Riding of Yorkshire and a new substation at High Marnham 
in Nottinghamshire.
Our statutory consultation launched on Tuesday 18 February and ends on Tuesday 15 April 2025. 
You can give your feedback on our proposals in the following ways:

Have your say

The quickest way to give your feedback is by completing our online feedback questionnaire, 
available at nationalgrid.com/nh-hm

Pick up a paper feedback questionnaire from a local information point (a list of locations is 
available on our website), request one by phone or print one off from our website and send 
it or a letter to us at Freepost NH TO HM

Online feedback questionnaire 

Write to us 

If you prefer to send us your comments via email, you can send them to 
contact@nh-hm.nationalgrid.com

Email us

Find out more

To help you understand the proposals, you can view the summary and technical documents 
produced for this consultation on our website by scanning the QR code or visiting 
nationalgrid.com/nh-hm. Paper copies of key materials are also available from local 
information points or by post upon request.
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